
Steve Mounts 
Wasco County 

March 22, 2021 

Oregon House of Representatives, 
Judiciary Committee, 
Salem Oregon 

Dear Members of Congress: 

I’m writing in support of House Bill 3265. 

I don’t want my regional jail (NORCOR) to incarcerate immigrants 
and asylum seekers. These poor people are struggling to find a safe 
home for their families and they should not be treated as criminals 
nor should they be held in facilities that are intended to be used for 
the incarceration of criminals. 

Please continue Oregon’s humanitarian stand by passing HB3265.    

Sincerely yours, 

Steve Mounts 


